
Upcoming Building Dates 

Veterans Day  Nov. 11 

School Board Meeting Nov. 11  7:00pm 

Event Date Time 

Varsity Football—Sectional Nov. 1 7:00pm 

Varsity & JV Girls Basketball Nov. 7 6:00pm 

Varsity & JV Girls Basketball Nov. 12 6:00pm 

Varsity & JV Girls Basketball Nov. 15 6:00pm 

Follow the link below to catch up on the latest episode of 

The Grizzly News .   

Grizzly News LINK 

*Be sure to subscribe to the FCTV YouTube page:   FCTV@FCHS  

https://youtu.be/JOoIlBnXl70


SPOTLIGHT 

Mrs. Chapman:  Elementary Teacher / FCHS Volleyball Coach 

 
Tell us a little about you. 
This is my 4th year teaching and coaching volleyball at Franklin, 2 years at Northwood and 2nd year 
at Creekside.  Before Franklin, I taught/coached for 7 years in Martinsville and 6 years at Plainfield. 
My family and I left Martinsville to live in England for 3 years (husband job at Rolls Royce). I have 2 
girls, Kabria is a junior here at Franklin and Kaysen is a freshman at Center Grove High School.  We 
ended up here in Franklin because Kabria really wanted to swim for Zach DeWitt.   
  
What are your hobbies?  
I love to spend time with my family and I love to travel. 
   
What is one fun thing people probably do not know about you? 
I have visited 22 countries! 
   
Who was your favorite teacher and why? 
Miss Bynum my kindergarten teacher, maybe that might be why I love teaching kindergarten. 
  
What was your most memorable Halloween costume?  
I love dressing up as superheroes! 

 

 

 

 

The Boys Cross Country team finished another successful season with an 11th place finish at the IHSAA Semi-State.   The team 

was led by Wyatt McCullough who came across the finish line in 31st place.   

 

The Girls Cross Country team finished their season as well with a 15th place finish at the Semi-State.  Jenna Newton was the 

first Franklin runner across the line in 45th place, followed close behind by Lily Lacy in 48th.    



Graduation 2020  

Caps and Gowns 
 

It may seem so far in the distance for our seniors righ 

know, but graduation will be here before you know it.  

It is time for our students who are planning to 

graduation in May of 2020 to start preparing.  That 

means checking emails, taking care of obligations, and 

attending meetings.  On e of those meetings will be 

next week.  Jostens will be here on November 7th 

during your students COACH class for a Cap and 

Gown meeting!. If they are unable to attend they can 

get information from the Guidance Office.  The 

deadline to order is November 15th.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

High School Musical: The Musical 
 

In case you missed it, last week was a big week on stage as our students and staff put on the annual musical.  This year the cast perform the popular High 

School Musical: The Musical.  The story of a high school drama club preparing for it’s first production had twists and turns as the it was brought to life by 

our students.  With productions Thursday, Friday, twice on Saturday, and again on Sunday it was a busy week.  Congratulations go out to the entire cast 

and crew on a great production.  After many long hours of planning and preparation it paid off in a wonderful weekend of shows and excitement.    



 

In this section we will provide general safety information that impacts students, staff, and the building.  

We hope to keep safety at the forefront of what we are doing each day. 

 

Parking Tags 

This week we did a full campus check of parking tags in all of our 

lots.  We were encouraged by the large percentage of students and 

staff who had proper tags on campus.  We left a warning for those 

who did not have the proper tags showing.  We plan to do more in 

the near future which will result in more direct communication with 

the owners of the vehicles and potential discipline for students. 

 

We know as the year goes along more students will be getting their 

license and driving to school.  Please encourage new drivers to stop 

in the office and get a parking tag.  The cost of a parking tag for the 

school year is $15 and can be picked up at any time during the 

school day. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Seniors, Cap and Gown meeting on November 7th during COACH. Orders due by November 15th.  
 

 Seniors, If you plan on attending college next year, you MUST read this email. The FAFSA form opened on October 1st and must be completed 
 for you to be offered any financial aid in college.  This means in order for you to qualify for free money from the state or federal 
 government, you must file this form. This also means that in order for a college to offer you scholarship money and offer you 
 the ability to take out student loans, you MUST file this form. 

 

 You can go to this website to fill out the FAFSA.  It is a government website.  Please wait until October 1st to complete the form.  Many colleges 
 want you to fill this out as soon as possible after it opens.  IUPUI prefers you have it completed by November 15th--this is their priority deadline 
 to offer students scholarship money.  Other schools may say you have until February or March. Please check your schools for their specific 
 financial aid deadlines! 

 

 Students, did you know that you have access to a free college & career readiness platform called Naviance? Click here to be taken to the login 
 screen. Your username is your email without the ‘@franklinschools.org’ and your password is the same password you use to log into your 
 chromebook. You can take personality/strength/career assessments, explore careers, and search for colleges. See your counselor if you have 
 questions!  

 

 Waivers available for the SAT & ACT for students who qualify for free/reduced lunch. Students can now access their SAT waivers online, through 
 their collegeboard accounts. 1. Sign in to your College Board account 2. Complete and save step 1 (update personal info) 3. Return to your College 
 Board account homepage and pick on My SAT again 4. Acknowledge and accept your fee waiver benefits in the pop-up window 

 

 Seniors, please create an account through Parchment.com in order to request your transcripts  

 

 Taking an AP course this year? All previous AP exam fees PLUS new AP exam fees are due by November 1st in order to take the exam. You will 
 not be able to take the exam if you have a remaining balance. Don't forget to submit your contract to your AP teachers by Friday, October 4th. 
 New invoices will be were given to students this week. If you have any questions please see Mrs. Murphy or Mrs. Mattox. Thanks!  

 

 Scholarship available: Elks National Foundation MVP Scholarship   https://www.elks.org/scholars/scholarships/mvs.cfm   

      

     Make sure to follow us on Twitter and Instagram:  @fchsguidance 

     Make sure to follow us on Facebook:     FCHS Counseling Department 

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/fafsa
https://student.naviance.com/franklinchs
https://click.e.collegeboard.org/?qs=07eaf23a5ba24712e1844ab3e0c443d85dc11ed27e6f5f0d125960eda5753ea34deac45d01c0f2796ca1f915f4c85df38a1a39ecbc59e59f
https://www.elks.org/scholars/scholarships/mvs.cfm

